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Piraeus, 02/03/2023 
 

Subject: New Clarifications regarding the tender for the procurement of three (3) electro-hydraulic 

lift systems for the needs of PPA SA Engineering Department 

 
Interested parties are kindly requested to refer to all clarifications published provided by PPA S.A., regarding 
the questions received so far in relation to the subject tender 
 
The said reply constitutes an integral part of the Call. 
 
QUESTION 1: 
“ … 
Regarding your Answer 1.3.d: 
The PPA PIER I workshop facilities has a concrete floor and air supply is readily available. In order to confirm 
that the concrete floor has the “adequate specs for this purpose” please clarify the meaning of “adequate 
specs for this purpose” and the requirements that set by your side,  
should we send you the relevant details now, via email, or include them in the technical details of our offer? 
These are fairly standard requirements, for example for floor thickness, which apply to any manufacturer of 
lifting systems. We just wanted to be sure that no construction works will need to be performed from our side, 
in case we are awarded the order.” 
 
ANSWER 1: The relevant details or restrictions should be included in your technical offer in order to be 

evaluated.  
 
 
 
 
Please visit regularly PPA SA website in order to be promptly informed about the above-mentioned tender. 


